Dear Sister Yuri and the Kochiyama's,

I hope this letter finds you the sisters and brothers in the struggle and your family in high spirits. It was another enlightening experience rapping with you again. Thank you very much for putting up with all of us from California during our stay in the Big Apple. We all hope you're in good health and that the heat wave has passed.

This past weekend we went to Chino, California Institution for Men, in support of 'Joint Communications' program. About 100 inmates were released to participate in the festivities. Marc, Richard and I reprinted some of the Black Liberation Army literature and passed it out to the brothers. We were rapping with brother Caesar Moore, chairman Afro-Awareness Organization, he is running a PE class on dialectical and historical materialism at Chino. We found that none of the bloods knew much about the Republic of New Africa, so we rapped a little about the concept of Nation building. They were quite interested in finding out and wanted to know more about RNA so we told them we would try and get them some literature. We also sugguested that they write to the National Committee for the Defense of Political Prisoners to let them know whats happening on the West coast.

Enclosed is \$5.00--the button money. I've been selling them for .50 cents. Could you please send me about 100 more buttons, as many Support the Black Liberation Army stickers as you can spare (for agitation purposes), a few George Jackson posters and some information on H. Rap Brown. The brothers in the joint wanted to know what was going on with Rap. Yuri, I'm running a

First Aid class at the Storeffont. You were saying a young sister in RNA ran a very together class. Could you possibly send me

See Bolanile En material

Brother Eddie is fine. He's working at the Storefront with other NYC workers. This Saturday nite the NYC workers are having a fund raising dance at the Storefront. Eddie's been enjoying him self quite a bit and he's been very helpful with the high school group. I'm sure one of the young sisters will open his nose before the summers over.

Sister Yuri, I hope you find time to rest a bit. You've sacrificed a great deal to the struggle--your example is an inspiration to all. Sister without you much knowledge and communications would be lost so it is important that you be a healthy revolutionary--because a healthy revolutionary can continue the struggle to the next day, everyday. Please take care of yourself. We are all concerned.

Please give my regards to all the sisters and brothers we met in New York. City and your family.

In Struggle with Love,

Brother Victor